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Human Tissue Authority 

2nd Floor 
2 Redman Place 

London  
E20 1JQ 

Tel: 020 7269 1900 
Web: www.hta.gov.uk  

Email: enquiries@hta.gov.uk  

Date: 26 January 2023 

By email to:  

Dear  

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request, which was received by the 
Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on Tuesday 20 December 2022.  

“Please advise: 
 
1. How many staff (as measured by full-time equivalents) do you employ to work on 
communications? Please include all internal and external communications including 
work on your website, media queries and social media. 
 
2. What was your communication spending for the financial year 2021/22 and what is 
the budget for the current communications spending in the current financial year?” 
 

Response 

Please see the answers to your questions below:  

1. How many staff (as measured by full-time equivalents) do you employ to work on 
communications? Please include all internal and external communications 
including work on your website, media queries and social media.  

The HTA employs 4 members of staff (full time equivalent) to work on 
communications.  

2. What was your communication spending for the financial year 2021/22 and what 
is the budget for the current communications spending in the current financial 
year? 

The core communication spend for the 2021/22 financial year was £32,977 and we 
are currently forecast to spend £27,110 on core communication activity in 2022/23.  






